
Energy Master Plan Hearings and Written Comments 
 
As a follow up to the Board of Public Utilities notice regarding the public hearing dates 
for the Energy Master Plan, please note the following information regarding the hearings 
and written comments: 
 
Hearing Pre Registration 
We are requesting (not requiring) that those planning to attend a hearing pre-register 
using the e-mails addresses below.  This will enable us to be prepared the various hearing 
locations. 
 
Please send: 

• Your name 
• Your affiliation 
• Whether you plan on speaking at the hearing 

 to the e-mail address that corresponds to the date of the hearing you plan to attend. 
 
 
For the July 26th Public Hearing at NJIT in Newark, please e-mail the above listed 
information to:  EMPHearing1@bpu.state.nj.us
 
 
 
For the August 3rd Public Hearing at the State House in Trenton, please e-mail the 
above listed information to:  EMPHearing2@bpu.state.nj.us
 
 
 
For the August 11th Public Hearing at Stockton College in Pomona, please e-mail the 
above listed information to:  EMPHearing3@BPU.state.nj.us
 
 
 
Walk in registration for the hearings will also be available. 
 
 
Written Comments 
If you would like to submit written comments on the Energy Master Plan, you may send 
them via e-mail to:  empadmin@njcleanenergy.com
 
Or to:  Evelyn Dowling 

NJBPU Office of Communications 
 44 South Clinton Avenue, PO Box 350 
 Trenton, NJ 08625 
 
We will be accepting comments through August 25, 2011. 
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